
Friday 20st May 2022 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been learning this 

week: SO proud of everyone’s hard work!  

We are excited to see some very special creations of 
Crowns and cakes next week! We hope you have fun 
Making them and that this fun provides the children 
With some wonderful memories of the Jubilee.  
 

  
 

 
 

 

     

 

Maths: 
Next week we will be learning 

about addition. We will carry out 
lots of practical activities relating 
to this and having a go at writing 

number sentences, too! 

   

Phonics: 
We have been learning a few of 
the trickier sounds such as -ture 
and -ure. For example, picture 

and sure. The children may enjoy 
writing a list of each for you at 

home! 
 

 
 
 
  

 
 

  

 

 

 

Topic: 
 

Next week we will be doing 
some simple recount writing 
about our trip to Brandon 

Marsh and also lots of Queen 
Jubilee activities! 

 

Geography 
 

Instead of Wonderful Wellies, we have been in class for 
those sessions, carrying out some map skills work instead, 
following on from our local walk a few weeks ago. The 

children are creating a map next week! 
 

 

 
 

 
What’s going on this week/notices/information:  
Willow class assembly: We hope you enjoyed their assembly. We felt so proud of them and the 
children were so excited to share it with you!  
Trip to Brandon Marsh: We are very excited about our trip to Brandon Marsh on Monday. 
Please send your child wearing their school uniform and a rain coat. It is apparently quite boggy at 
Brandon Marsh so may be sensible for the children to wear wellies. They will need a named water 
bottle and named lunch box (unless you opted for them to receive a school packed lunch).  
During the day, the children will be split into 4 groups and rotate with their group around four 45-
minute-long activities that will be led by the Brandon Marsh experts. ‘Duck Tales’, ‘Bugs and Bees’, 
‘Prickly Friends’ and ‘Magical Forests’. The coach is due to leave school at 9.25 and return at 
2.45pm. Let’s hope the sun shines! 
 
 
 


